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Exciting Sponsorship Opportunity for new Football Kit – We need your help! 

 
Dear Families,  
 

As some of you may be aware, at Repton Manor Primary School we have taken great pride in 
our football team’s progress in tournaments and leagues in the last five years, with us regularly 
placing in finals and finishing top of our local leagues prior to the Covid-19 pandemic and winning the 
Ashford primary schools’ 6-a-side league recently. As restrictions have now fully been lifted and 
school competitions are reintroduced, we look to raise the profile of the Repton Manor Football Team 
once again with teams looking to build the legacy of Repton Manor in competitive sport. 

 
Now that we are once again looking to compete at our best, with the children taking great pride in 
being able to represent our school, we are aiming to look our best too! With a fresh start and a fresh 
era beginning for our school sports teams, the time has come for us to start anew and refresh our 
school football kit. As we are sure you are aware, school budgets are currently significantly stretched 
and restricted so, as we have done historically, we have decided to reach out to our Repton family 
and local community for support in ‘kitting up’ our children by offering local businesses the opportunity 
to become sponsors for our sporting teams! The beginning of this rebranding will be with our Year 5/6 
football team. This year, we will be entering two teams in local tournaments as well as competing with 
two teams in a local league. We are aiming to have both team’s new kit organised by the time we 
reach the regional tournament hosted by Charlton Athletic at their training grounds in December! 
 
As part of this sponsorship opportunity, we will be able to offer the following to support our sponsors: 

• Logos/business names graphics heat transferred onto Football kits. 

• Logos/business names accompanying match reports on newsletters. 

• Logos/business names on the school website. 

• A picture of the team in their kit, depending on GDPR restrictions and parental permissions, 
for businesses to show their support of their local community.  

 
We have a number of sponsorship opportunities for kits for our Year 5/6 football teams. Please see 
the second attached letter for more information and for a copy of our sponsorship pack which includes 
prices and other sponsorship opportunities. 
 
If any local businesses would be interested in sponsoring our Year 5/6 football teams, please contact 
the school office at office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk and ask to speak to Mr Jobber.  We will be 
awarding sponsorships on a first come, first serve basis for those businesses able to provide full 
sponsorships for kits. However, should all sponsorships be taken, please be assured that there will be 
further exciting sponsorship opportunities in the near future! If you have ideas for other ways that you 
can sponsor our football team, we are open to suggestions and discussions surrounding these. 
 
Please do feel free to pass the information for this exciting opportunity to other local and independent 
businesses beyond our Repton Manor family. Thank you in advance for your continued support, we 
are incredibly excited to work with our community to build the legacy of the football team at Repton 
Manor. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Jobber and Mr Hathaway-Batt 
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